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Bepublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON

October 23, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s.2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

CONDUCT OF VOCATION CAMPAIGN IN PUBLIC
SCHOOLS BOTH JUNIOR AND SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

With reference to the invitation of the San Pablo Diocesan Commission on
Vocation to promote the vocation to priesthood to young men who will serve the
community as priests in the coming years on May 23-29, 2024, attached is the copy
of the letter from the office of San Pablo Diocesan Commission on Vocation, Rev. Fr.
Edsel Ivan A. Ramos which contains details of the event.

For information of all concerned.

cc: 02/ROCSY

Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114
Email Address: regionda@deped.gov.ph
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May 14, 2024

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE
Regional Director

Office of the Regional Dircctor
Department of Education — Region 1V-A

Dear Atty. Escobarte:
Pcacc in the name of Christ!

Fostering vocations, particularly the vocation to Priesthood, is one of the chief missions of the
Church. However, this Church's great mission is entrusted not only to some, but ultimately to all
of her members. As what Ratio Nationalis Institutionis Sacerdotalis states, "there is a need to
engage and involve the whole Christian community, in all level and {ronts, in the pastoral care of
vocations." Hence, the Church calls us as her members to become instruments to fulfill this
mission.

In connection with this, the San Pablo Diocesan Commission on Vocation would like to ask from
your good office the permission to conduct Vocation Campaign in public schools both Junior and
Secnior High School in the following cities/municipalities within the Province of Laguna: San Pedro
City, Bifan City, Sta. Rosa City, Cabuyao City, Calamba City, San Pablo City, and Sta. Cruz. The
goal is to promote the vocation to priesthood to young men who will serve the community as priests
in the coming years. The proposed vocation campaign will start from May 23, 2024 (Thursday) to
May 29, 2024 (Wednesday).

We hope that through God's mercy and Divine Providence, we receive positive response on this
humble request. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to
communicate with us. Help us in fostering priestly vocation in our Diocese. Thank you and may
God bless you a thousand folds.

Yours in the service of the Church,

Rev, Fr. Ed f }Lmos
Director{ San Pablo Diocesan Commission on Vocation




